
CIRCULAR 

 

IIS/JED/PRL/2024-25/56                                                                                                                  Date: November 11, 2024 

 

Subject: Indian Higher Education & Career Fair (IHECF) – 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Students of Grades XI & XII, 
 
We wish to inform you that EDUNIAL INFOTECH GROUP will be presenting the Indian Higher Education & Career Fair 

(IHECF) at the Boys’ Section of International Indian School Jeddah on Wednesday, November 13, 2024, from 9:00 

AM to 8:00 PM. This is the second event of its kind, following the initial fair held on November 4, providing students 

with another excellent opportunity to connect with representatives from esteemed universities and colleges in India 

and explore the diverse courses and programs they offer. 

 

Parents are encouraged to support their children’s participation in this event, allowing them to engage directly with 

university and college representatives and gain insights into various undergraduate academic programs. 

 

For more information, please visit the IHECF website at https://www.ihecf.info or contact them via email at 

reachedunial@gmail.com . 

                                                                  
                         

 
                                                                                                                                                      

                                                                                                                                                                           

 
Copy to:  

 VP-GS 
 COE & VP-BS-i/c  
 AO 
 HM-IX-XII-BS 
 HM-IX-XII-GS 
 System Administrator 
 Estate Section 
 Students from Grade XI & XII – BS & GS 
 School Website & School WhatsApp Channel 
 SMC for information 
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